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Newsletter, July 2021

Thomas F. Torrance Theological Fellowship

Dear members of the T. F. Torrance Theological Fellowship,

As mentioned in the previous newsletter, this Friday at the Business Meeting

members will vote on a proposed amendment to the Fellowship Bylaws. The

proposed amendment is now available for viewing by members. We hope you can be

there. See information below.

Grace and peace in Christ Jesus,

Gary W. Deddo

President, Thomas F. Torrance Theological Fellowship

TFT Fellowship Business Meeting

4:00-4:45 pm US Central (5pm US Eastern, 10pm UK)

Business Meeting page (with proposed amendment)

You must be logged in as a member for this link to work.

The Business Meeting on Friday will have its own Zoom link and

passcode, separate from what is used for the Workshop-Retreat. To

access the Business Meeting on Zoom, go to the Business Meeting page,

and the Zoom info will appear in the right sidebar. 

For future reference, there is a link to the Business Meeting page on the

Program page for the Workshop-Retreat. On the Program page, scroll

down to the Business Meeting section, and you'll see it.

Only members may attend the business meeting. You must be logged in

as a Member to access the Business Meeting page. See this page to join

the T. F. Torrance Fellowship. There is no membership cost for students.

Members: here's how to log-in if you have forgotten your password. Tip:

Update your member pro�le before the event (how to).
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July 30 - Aug 1

2021 Workshop-Retreat

There's still time to register...

Workshop-Retreat Program

Opening address by Andrew Purves. 

Presentations by Jenny Richards, Stavan John, Stephen Lorance, Margaret Stein,

Jock Stein, and Marty Folsom, with commentary by Jerome van Kuiken and Myk

Habets.

Special roundtable discussion: Paul Molnar, Freedom, Necessity, and the Knowledge

of God in Conversation with Karl Barth and Thomas F. Torrance (London: T&T

Clark, 2022) – Paul Molnar, George Hunsinger, Myk Habets.

Special roundtable discussion: Women in Torrance studies – Julie Canlis,

Christy Thornton, Kate Tyler, Jenny Richards.

Panel discussion: Trends in Torrance Studies – Myk Habets, Jerome van Kuiken,

Kerry Magruder.

Follow two steps to access Zoom Workshop sessions:

1. Log in to the Fellowship website using a member password or

guest pass. If you are not a member, a guest pass will be sent to

you when you register.

2. A Zoom link will appear on the web pages for each event once you

are logged in.

Cost is free. Registration is required. Free Zoom account required.

To register, please send an email to workshop-retreat@tftorrance.org containing the

following information.

1. Name

2. City and Country

3. Email address

4. Do you already have a member log-on for the TFT Fellowship website?

5. Would you like a guest pass to log on instead?*
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T. F. Torrance Fellowship

Annual Keynote and Meeting

Hold the date: The 2021 Annual Meeting

will be held virtually on November 6. The

keynote will be given by Stephen R.

Holmes.

Volunteer opportunities Questions? Contact us

6. Do you give us permission to include your email address on the Participants

List?**

* Except for the business meeting, you do not need to be a member to participate in

the Workshop-Retreat. Registered non-member participants will be given a Guest

Pass to log-in. A log-in to the TFT Fellowship website is required: either a member log-

in or a guest pass. 

** The Workshop-Retreat Participants List requires a website log-on to view; it is not

on the open internet. Displaying your email address is completely optional. The

reason email addresses may be included on the list is to facilitate back-channel

communication during breaks and mealtimes, and after the event. For those who are

members, the Participants List also links to member pro�le pages which indicate

research interests, institutions, personal or professional websites, etc. If there is any

additional information you want included (such as a�liation or title) on the

Participants List, just let us know. If you are a member, feel free to update your

member pro�le (or ask us to help you create one). 

Donate to the T. F. T. Theological Fellowship

T. F. Torrance Theological Fellowship

You received this email as a friend or member of the

Thomas F. Torrance Theological Fellowship. Join the

Fellowship at tftorrance.org, receive future newsletters by

contacting the webmasters, or click the link below if you do

not wish to receive further communications from us.

Received duplicates? Email us the address you'd like to keep,

and we'll unsubscribe the others.

Unsubscribe

https://tftorrance.org/meeting2021?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=t_f_torrance_theological_fellowship_newsletter_july_26_2021&utm_term=2021-07-26
https://tftorrance.org/meeting2021?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=t_f_torrance_theological_fellowship_newsletter_july_26_2021&utm_term=2021-07-26
https://tftorrance.org/volunteer?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=t_f_torrance_theological_fellowship_newsletter_july_26_2021&utm_term=2021-07-26
mailto:webmasters@tftorrance.org
https://tftorrance.org/donate?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=t_f_torrance_theological_fellowship_newsletter_july_26_2021&utm_term=2021-07-26
https://tftorrance.org/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=t_f_torrance_theological_fellowship_newsletter_july_26_2021&utm_term=2021-07-26
mailto:webmasters@tftorrance.org
mailto:webmasters@tftorrance.org
http://localhost:3000/decode_hex/68747470733a2f2f707265766965772e6d61696c65726c6974652e636f6d2f723374327534


https://www.mailerlite.com/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=t_f_torrance_theological_fellowship_newsletter_july_26_2021&utm_term=2021-07-26

